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Wrecked BHPBIO AC6000 class leader 6070 still at the derailment site at 120km on Mt Newman mainline 

on June 20th with bogies removed, already partially stripped for parts awaiting scrapping.  Photo Jim Bisdee    

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

G&W 2210 ran AK car inspection train Barton to Rawlinna on 12th, Rawlinna Kalgoorlie on 13th, was 

scheduled to run Kalgoorlie to Avon Yard to stable but owing to minor derailment at 354km Bodallin was 

only able to run to Merredin. On 15th AK cars ran Merredin to Forrestfield arriving about 8:15am where 

2210 was detached and LZ3105 attached for run to North Port Fremantle, Kwinana CBH loop then to 

flashbutt Bellevue to run Midland to East Perth Terminal then to Forrestfield to attach 2210 and stable. The 

AK cars ran Forrestfield to Kalgoorlie on 16th, Kalgoorlie to Esperance on 17th owing to no room in yard 

stabled on Shell Siding line then ran Esperance to Kalgoorlie on 18th. AK cars departed for Loongana on 

20th then onto Barton on 21st.                 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

Avonlink Railcars ran 5T11 trial to Toodyay West on June 23rd following fitting overhauled bogies.
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H5 & H2 running light engine SSRS yard Bellevue to SCT Forrestfield June 15th.          Photo Simon Barber 

AB1503 & P2506 entering on grain train Windmill Hill cutting June 11th.                Photo Sean McGarraghy 
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AC4305 on 6430 empty sulphur train exiting Windmill Hill cutting on June 11th.    Photo Sean McGarraghy 

9402, 7095 & 7063 on loaded Robe River ore train at Western Creek on June 2nd with the Hamersley Iron 

Tom Price line connection in the foreground.      Photo Toad Montgomery 


